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As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild essential services, a project is underway to rebuild 
Condong Public School after it was extensively damaged by floods in early 2022.  

The project will provide new flood resilient classrooms, a library, canteen, administration area and 
landscaping. 

Street parking during delivery 

As part of ongoing works at Condong Public School, 
we are expecting the delivery of structural steel to 
the site from Thursday 10 July – Wednesday 16 
July.  

This steel will form the flood resilient gantry that 
supports the new school buildings. 

The deliveries will occur during construction hours 
(7 am – 6 pm), on weekdays only. 

To provide access for the large trucks, we are 
asking neighbours to please keep the immediate 
area clear of street parking during these times. 
(see map).  

Thank you for your co-operation. We are doing what 
we can to avoid disruption to our school neighbours. 
We understand there are impacts and appreciate 
your ongoing patience.  

We expect to complete the new school facilities in 
late 2025. 

 

Find out more 

If you have any questions about this project, you can contact School Infrastructure during business 
hours on the contact details below. 
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